™

. Australian Paper

MEDIA RELEASE

July 6%, 2017

Australian Paper announces a major feasibility study for the Latrobe Valley

Victoria’s largest base load generator of renewable energy will be investigating a major new energy from
waste project in the Latrobe Valley. Australian Paper has received $5 million in combined financial backing
from the Federal and Victorian Governments for a full scale feasibility study into a base load energy from
waste plant at its Maryvale paper mill.

“Australian Paper is committed to creating sustainable growth for the next generation. As one of the largest
employers in the Latrobe Valley, we need to continually innovate for a sustainable future. Building on our
significant renewable energy platform would be a natural step for our regional operations, reducing our
reliance on imported energy and expanding our existing manufacturing footprint.

“Australian Paper greatly appreciates the support of the Federal and Victorian Governments for this major
study. Generating energy from municipal waste at Maryvale would help address SE Melbourne’s long term
landfill issues, and also create valuable new construction and manufacturing jobs in the Latrobe Valley,” said
Mr Peter Williams, Chief Operating Officer Australian Paper.

Australian Paper will be contributing $2.5 million to the feasibility study which will cost a total of $7.5 million
and is expected to take 12 months to complete. If the project proceeds to construction it could divert
approximately 650,000 tonnes of waste from landfill in SE Melbourne and Gippsland, converting it into base
load energy.

“With a capital cost of around $600 million the project would support up to 800 jobs in the construction phase
and more than 40 jobs ongoing. This project would be a major boost for regional paper manufacturing and we
are excited to be investigating this important opportunity,” said Mr Williams.

A major energy from waste facility at Maryvale could be expected to save 500,000 tonnes of CO2e per annum.
Broad engagement with the Latrobe Valley will be a key part of the feasibility study and Australian Paper has
committed to keeping the local community informed of its progress.
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